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General Administration

Jerusalem, 13 September 2023

Prot. Ne:279/2023

Subject: Replacing the Elevator at the Latin Seminary

GA 294/21
Your Excellency,

On behalf of the Latin Patriarchate of Jerusalem, I express my warm and sincere gratitude
to the Equestrian Order of the Holy Sepulcher and members of the Swiss Lieutenancy, for their
genuine contribution to our work and mission, and for extending their cooperation to complete the

. several projects of the LPJ.

Thanks to your generosity, we were able to successfully replace the old and unreliable
elevator with a state-of-the-art, safe, and efficient system. This improvement not only enhances
the accessibility of our facilities for seminarians, staff, and visitors but also ensures a more
inclusive and accommodating environment for everyone. Your contribution exemplifies the spirit
of giving that helps the Latin Seminary continue its commitment to education and community
service.

Thank you immensely for your ongoing collaboration with the Latin Patriarchate of

Jerusalem and the Church in the Holy Land. My prayers are with you and all who support your
mission for our people.

Sincerely in Christ,

s,,_,ggM
Sami El-Yousef
Chief Executive Officer

LE. Dr. Donata Maria KRETHLOW-BENZIGER, GKI
Rigistrasse 23
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